ANNEXURE B

ADVERTISEMENT

SUPREME COURT OF VICTORIA - IMPORTANT NOTICE
TAXI & HIRE CAR CLASS ACTIONS AGAINST UBER

ANDRIANAKIS v UBER TECHNOLOGIES INC & ORS (S ECI 2019 01926)
SALEM v UBER TECHNOLOGIES INC & ORS (S ECI 2020 01834)

WHAT IS THIS?

The Supreme Court of Victoria has ordered that this advertisement be published to let
people in the taxi and hire car industries who may be part of the class actions against Uber
know about their rights. Maurice Blackburn are the lawyers for the class actions.

AM IPART OF THE CLASS ACTIONS?

You may be a Group Member if you were part of the taxi and hire car industries in:
e Victoria - between 1 April 2014 to 23 August 2017;
e New South Wales - between 7 April 2014 to 18 December 2015;
e Queensland - between 17 April 2014 to 5 September 2016; and

e Western Australia - between 10 October 2014 to 4 July 2016.

A detailed list of the people who are Group Members can be found in the opt out and
registration notice available online at www.mauriceblackburn.com.au /uber. This
advertisement is not a substitute for that notice, and you should read the notice carefully
as it may affect your legal rights.

WHAT ARE THE CLASS ACTIONS ABOUT?

The class actions allege that during the periods set out above Uber engaged in the tort of
“conspiracy by unlawful means,” causing the group members to suffer a loss of the equity
value of taxi licences and loss of income.

WHAT ARE MY OPTIONS?

1. Opt out of the class actions

If you chose to opt out you will not be bound by any judgment or settlement and
you will be able to bring your own individual claims against Uber. However, if you
decide to opt-out you will not be allowed to receive compensation should there be
a judgment or settlement. If you want to opt-out, you must complete an opt out
notice and return it to the Supreme Court of Victoria. The opt out notice can be
found in the Long Form Notice available online at
www.mauriceblackburn.com.au/uber.

2. Register your claim LSy =
If you want to be able to receive compensation if there is a settlement pnor ‘to 4 \
March 2024, you must register your intention to participate in the d{ass dctions with | _ |

Maurice Blackburn by 4PM AEST on 2 October 2023. k\-\t 1\
3. Decide not to register and decide not to opt out NS
. Decide not to register and decide not to opt ou e



You may also choose not to register and not to opt out. If you decide to do so, if
there is a settlement reached before the trial of the class actions (which starts on 4
March 2024), you will be prohibited from receiving any money in relation to the
class actions and prohibited from bringing your own individual claim against Uber
in relation to the subject matter of the class action.

IMPORTANT: There is a Long Form Notice with more detail that you should read
before deciding whether or not to opt out of the Uber Class Action.

A copy of the opt out notice is attached to the Long Form Notice.

I WANT TO KNOW MORE - WHO SHOULD I CONTACT?

If you have any questions about the class actions or to obtain a copy of the Long Form
Notice, you may contact Maurice Blackburn on 1800 291 047 or by email to
uber@mauriceblackburn.com.au. You may also speak to your own lawyer if you wish.




